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17 March 2020 
 

To Whom it may concern, 
 

Child Evangelism Fellowship (CEF) had planned to have our International Conference May 4-9, 2020 near 
Asheville, North Carolina. 
 
Due to the wide spread of the coronavirus COVID-19 and the USA government recommendations 
concerning large gatherings and travel restrictions imposed on many countries, CEF was forced to 
postpone our conference until 2021. 
 
CEF’s International conference will be taking place May 3-8, 2021 near Asheville, North Carolina in the 
USA.  
 
Thank you for any consideration you can give in this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Moises Esteves 
Vice President International Ministries 

 

 

 


